
 
 

October 7, 2023 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Itinerary Change 

 
Dear Valued Guests, 
 
On behalf of Norwegian Cruise Line (NCL), we thank you for your loyalty and for making us your vacation of choice. 
 
The safety and security of our guests, crew and the communities we visit is always our top priority.  Although our dedicated team is 
committed to delivering unforgettable vacation experiences at every step of the cruise journey, at times there are elements that are 
out of our control.  Due to current ongoing situation in Israel, calls to Ashdod and Haifa, Israel have been canceled.  Our itinerary has 
been revised as follows:  
 

 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused and share your disappointment. As a result of the calls to Ashdod and 
Haifa, Israel being canceled, we are extending a $200 non-refundable onboard credit per stateroom. This will reflect as a $100 non-
refundable onboard credit for both guest one and guest two on your onboard account.  
 
SHORE EXCURSIONS 
Shore excursions booked through NCL for Ashdod and Haifa, Israel will be automatically canceled, and a full monetary refund of the 
fare paid will be issued to your onboard account; no further action is required. Should you wish to book any new tours, or have any 
questions, feel free to visit our Shore Excursion Desk located on deck 7. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  As always, we are at your service. 
  
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
{Captain’s Name} 
Norwegian Jade 
 


